

## Hot Line No 3

Items from the Executive meeting held on July 10<sup>th</sup> 2017 Subscriptions: The invoices for 2017-2018 have been sent out. If you are paying your subscription in the Bar, please ensure you get a written receipt.

To assist our Convenors, please complete the volunteer form that came with your subscription and return it to the Club foyer mailbox as soon as possible. If everyone helps a little bit, we share the load!

Membership changes: George Nicoll and Bruce McNish have changed to a Non-Playing/Social membership. We welcome Chris Iggo and Jeff Clark back to Full membership, and sadly, Nyra Crimmins and Margaret Weir and Mike Reynolds have resigned.

Junior Bowlers: All Juniors are now known as '8 Year & Under Development bowlers' (or '8' & Unders'). We still have 'Colts' (or Year 1&2 bowlers) and they are also in the 8 & Unders category for competitions.

Christchurch launch of Lawn Bowls for the visually impaired [ See attached document ]

Burnside club shirts for men and women

For the club to receive a delivery of club shirts prior to the start of inter club it is necessary to place our requirements by the end of July [ 8 week delivery lead time ]

I should point out we do have some sizes in stock. Our order will be to balance the sizes

If it is your wish to order a shirt for this coming season would you be good enough to email me your requiurments direct ie <a href="mort.pauline@xtra.co.nz">mort.pauline@xtra.co.nz</a>

Sizes available are small to xxxl, price is \$75 per shirt **Mort** 

